VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 5

OPERATIONS

- Dust control continues across the
county. All Townships are
scheduled to have received one
application by the end of next
week.

- Contract gravel has started this
week in Arlington Township.

- Roadside mowing continues this
week. All primary roads have been
mowed with the contractors
working on local roads. For more
information regarding roadside
mowing, please visit our website at
vbcrc.org/vegetationmaintenance

- Drainage work continues across
the county with upcoming projects
in Antwerp, Hartford, Keeler, South
Haven, and Covert Townships.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on
current weather conditions, equipment
availability, and staffing and are subject to
change. For detailed information regarding
daily operations, please contact our office.

ENGINEERING

- CR 352 between CR 687 and 60th
Street in Keeler Township continues
this week with paving. Shoulder
work and restoration will follow the
completion ofthe asphalt.

- CR 687 between 90th Avenue and
CR 342 in Keeler Township
completed the paving portion of
the project on Monday. Shoulder
work and restoration are to follow
pending contractor availability.

- 26th Street between CR 358 and
o66th Avenue in Antwerp Township
completed the overlay portion of
the project and continues this week
with pavement markings and lines.

- 26th Street between Red Arrow
Highway and the Village of
Mattawan in Antwerp Township
starts this week with crushing and
shaping the existing asphalt
surface. Paving is scheduled to
follow next week.

- Red Arrow Highway between CR
671S and the Village of Lawrence in
Lawrence and Paw Paw Townships
is scheduled to start next week. The
scope of the project is milling the
top layer of asphalt and paving a
new surface.



